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Dear Weekday School Families, 

November…how are we here already?  We have been busy 

at the WDS.  The 4 year old classes have begun exploring our 

HATCH Smart Board.  They are enjoying weekly classroom 

experiences on the big screen.  
  

This month we will have our annual clothing and toy swap.  

Detailed information is in this newsletter.    
 

Please continue to send in plastic lids and caps, all sizes and 

colors, we are collecting for a spring project.   
 

                                        Wishing you well, Ms. Christen 

 
 

 

We have 10 WDS long sleeve t-shirts available.  They are white with 

the colored logo on the front and the school’s name on the arm.  

They cost $10/each 

We have 9 Youth Small and 1Youth Medium – if you would like one, 

please contact the office, 662-7588. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
  Nov. 4 & 5 NO SCHOOL 
 

  Nov. 6 NOON Dismissal 
    

  Nov. 18-22 Clothing/Toy Swap 
 

  Nov. 20 Lunch Bunch 
 

  Nov. 27-29 NO SCHOOL 

    
 

 

CLOTHING & TOY 

SWAP 
 

Mon., Nov 18 – Fri., Nov. 22 

The 2nd Annual WDS Clothing 

and Toy Swap is a great time 

to clear your child’s closets 

and playrooms. 

Monday & Tuesday – bring to 

Loudoun Hall, CLEAN, 

GENTLY USED children’s 

clothes and toys (If you have 

a large item check with Ms. 

Christen).   These items will be 

sorted and put out for  the 

SWAP. 

Thursday & Friday – come to 

the SWAP to take home 

items that will be helpful to 

you.  There is no charge.  

Feel free to take items even if 

you didn’t bring any!! 

Leftover items will be 

donated to Froggy’s Closet 

and C-CAP. 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a NAEYC school - What that means…  

The National Association for the Education of Young Children 

(NAEYC) accredits Early Learning Centers who are willing to 

commit to the highest standards of SAFETY, TEACHER EFFICACY, 

CURRICULUM, ASSESSMENT, FAMILY AND COMMUNITY 

RELATIONSHIP.  We have been accredited since 2005 and are 

the only school in the area that works toward this goal.  This 

school year is a renewal year for the WDS, making sure that we 

are reaching the standards set forth by NAEYC! 

www.naeyc.org 

 

http://www.fpwds.com/

